
  

THE DAILY BULLETIN 

  CANYON HIGH SCHOOL 
  TUESDAY MAY 20, 2014 

TUTORING TUESDAY/LIBRARY  

       AFTER SCHOOL 
        FINAL EXAM SCHEDULE: 

       JUNE 4 PERIODS 3 AND 6 

       JUNE 5 PERIODS 4 AND 5 

       JUNE 6 PERIODS 2 AND 7/1 

 
 

GENERAL 

 

NO STUDENT SUMMONS DURING FINAL EXAMS:  STUDENTS please note there are NO student 

summons delivered during Final Exams.  Please do NOT call your parents and ask them to excuse you 

early for any reason.  The Attendance Office WILL NOT deliver student summons during Final Exams to 

remove you from class.  ALL students need to stay during the entire final exam period out of respect 

for all the other classes in exams.   

 

DANCE TEAM TRY-OUTS:  Do you love to dance? Is dancing one of your favorite things to do? Would 

like to join Canyon's Dance Team next year? Come and join us at our Try-outs TODAY in the dance room 

AA1. Please be on time! 

 

THE LIBRARY WILL BE CLOSED SECOND BRUNCH TODAY through Friday, May 23rd. We're very 

sorry for the inconvenience. 

 

Students taking APES next year, please come sign in room F-1 for your assignment TODAY or 

Wednesday at lunch." 

 

TRYOUTS for the summer boys’ basketball teams will be taking place in the main gym TODAY at lunch. 

Anyone with questions should stop by G208 for more information. 

 

SUMMER SPORTS:  Pick up packets for the summer sports program in the Front Office or the ASB 

Office.  When completed turn them into the ASB Office. 

 

HEY THERE!!  LIKE CHOCOLATE??  Well, your Canyon Choirs are selling World’s Finest Chocolates 

every day in the A-Lecture Hall after school.  So come and buy a bar or two, they are a dollar each! 



  

MEETINGS 

 

ANIME CLUB is meeting today in room G-220. Hope to see you there! 

 

ATTENTION ALL SOS MEMBERS!  Our last Support Our Soldiers meeting of the year is Thursday, 

May 22 in room G 217.  All are welcome!  See you there!!" 

 

CHECKMATES CHESS CLUB and YU-GI-OH Club meet every Wednesday and Friday and G-117.  Bring 

your lunch. Questions ask Mr. Clark 

 

BELIEVE CLUB:  Meets every Wednesday in room F-2. 

 

COME GET YOUR CLUB ON!  Your Bible club, that is!  There will be fantastabular conversations about 

the Bible and related topics.  Come this Thursday at lunch to the A Lecture Hall.   

 

POLITICAL DEBATE CLUB meets every Friday at lunch in room E-1. 

 

SENIORS 

 

ATTENTION SENIORS-The Senior Yearbook signing party is this Friday at lunch. Tickets are $5 on 

sale through Thursday at lunch. Tickets include-pizza, drinks, class pen and a photo booth. Get your 

tickets now. 

 

ATTENTION SENIORS: Just a reminder that “Final Transcript” requests can be turned in anytime, 

but no later than Friday, June 6th – the last day of the school year, in order for us to mail them out on 

time by June 18th.  If you have any questions, you are welcome to stop by the Registrar’s Office. 

 

 

 

 

 


